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Comments: I'm writing because I strongly believe that a 68 day extension is needed for the "scoping" public

comment period on this project. I'd hate to see many public voices be silenced from making comments on this .

 

Pe' Sla is, as you know, a sacred area to the Lakota People and is where they perform their traditional

ceremonies. Hasn't our country done enough bad things to our fellow Native Americans over many years?  At

least allow them more time to have more voices heard on this issue. And, have any environmental impacts to this

treasured land been considered at all? This must be fully addressed.

 

Requiring the Forest Service to do an Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for this project makes a lot of sense

to me. It would make no sense to not do this on such important Lakota lands.

 


